
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We hope you have all had a super summer holiday.  We are very much looking forward to 
the busy and exciting term ahead and to getting to know you and your children.  This half 
term we will be thinking about and discussing ‘Ourselves’ and ‘Our Local Area’ and we are 
hoping to walk round the village of Bugle on the afternoon of Tuesday 9th October.  After the 
Autumn term we will be exploring further afield and will be studying our beautiful Cornish 
Coast and the wrecks and rescues from times gone by.  If your child has any resources or 
does any work at home related to our topics of study, please do bring them in; we’d love to 
see them! 
 
If you haven’t already done so, please could you sign the consent form which allows us to 
take your child out on the village trip and return it to school as soon as you can.  If we do not 
have a signed consent form we regret that we cannot take your child with us and they will 
have to stay in school.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Croney/Ms Atkins 
Year 1 Class Teachers 


